
Sheriff Bob Gualtieri 

Pinellas County Sheriff's Office 

November 9, 2015 

Craig A. Hare, MBA, Paramedic 
Director, EMS & Fire Administration 
12490 Ulmerton Road Suite 134 
Largo, FL 33774 

Dear Director Hare: 

"Leading The Way For A Safer Pinellas" 

Due to my current responsibilities I must tender my resignation from the Pinellas County 
Emergency Medical Services Advisory Board. In discussions with Sheriff Gualtieri I am 
recommending Captain Michael Liener assume the role as the primary law enforcement 
representative board member. Due to Captain Glenn Luben's retirement earlier this year, I am 
also recommending Captain Brian Browne as his replacement to assume the responsibilities as 
the alternate board law enforcement representative. 

I understand these recommendations must meet with the approval of the advisory board and the 
Board of County Commissioners. I have attached the bios for both Captain Leiner and Captain 
Browne. Please contact me if you have any questions or need further information. 

It has been an honor to serve as a member of the Emergency Medical Services Advisory Board, 
and I thank you for the opportunity. 

Assistant Chief Deputy Sean Jowell 
Pinellas County, Florida 

SJ/sj 
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